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Dear Valued client,

Thank you for all your support this year; it has been another
busy year for us, with some very large projects to work on.
We want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a happy and
prosperous new year for 201 I.

We have had a wonderful opportunity to design the interior
and exterior of the new sub division as well as supplying the
curtains and furniture for the project here in Timaru.

We will look forward to showing you photos of the finished
‘productnextyear. s

In the last 3 months I have employed
a talented young interior designer,
Eve Anderson. Eve qualified in
Christchurch and spent two years
working for Design Resource before
moving south to be with her partner,
New Zealand Olympian Marc Ryan.
Eve hopes her enthusiasm for design
will rub off on our clients.

Eve said it was important that
interiors that are aesthetically

appealing also provide functional environments.

Her two years working in Christchurch have given her a
wealth of fabric knowledge to offer.

Design Resource is an exclusive library resource for
designers and architects to access fabrics, wallpapers and
design products that have been sourced from all over the
world :

styles and eclectic esign. :
“llove exploring organic shapes and forms." =
Eve said she would encourage the use of raw and aatural
materials and embracing green thinking and practices where
possible and feasible.

"I appreciate the need for an increased awareness of our
environment and reducing our carbon footprint."

She was also happy to be back in South Canterbury having
grown up on a farm in Albury and attended Mackenzie
College.

She was also an excellent sportswoman excelling at athletics
and ice hockey, having represented New Zealand in ice
hockey with the Ice Fernz for a number of years.
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Because Eve and | are very keen to encourage the use of eco
textiles we are going to have a Eco evening here at the studio
early next year. We are lucky enough to have a special guest
visiting for the evening; Colin Ackroyd from Hemptech will
be here to share his knowledge about Eco fabrics. A lot of
people are becoming more aware of the pressures and
strains our environment is constantly under. When it comes
to your home, people now have more of a choice about what
they are buying, how it is made and what it is made out of.

We will keep you posted about a date for this evening, but if

— ~youwouldtike to register yourinterest please contactus:——

mterest
We would love you to “like” us on
facebook if you are a member so that
we can keep in touch with you.

facebook
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B HOLIDAY HOURS
The studio will be closed from 12pm of the 23rd of

December, and opening back up for the New Year on the



